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Dear Parents and Carers,         27th January 2020 

 

 

Science of Farming Trip – 11th March 2020 

 

We are really excited to let you know we will be taking Year 5 on a school trip to The Norfolk Showground as part of 

our next topic, From Farm to Fork, on Wednesday 11th March 2020.  Children will take part in interactive workshops 

which will give them a hands on experience of growing food and farming as well as the opportunity to meet some new-

born lambs and chicks! 

 

Visit to:    Norfolk Showground – Science of Farming 

Date:    Wednesday 11th March 2020 

Method of Travel:   Coach 

Staff Ratio:   In accordance with Health and Safety guidelines 

Departure:   9.10am 

Departure from venue:  2.40pm 

Arrival back at school:  3.05pm 

 

The children should wear normal school uniform with sensible footwear.  They should bring a coat/sunhat etc. 

dependant on the weather forecast as there will be outside activities.  They will also require a packed lunch, snack 

and plenty of water to drink. 

 

A school packed lunch is available to order via ParentMail/PlusPay in the usual way.  For those children who are in 

receipt of free school meals, please also place the order in this way, but no payment will be required.  Orders will need 

to be placed on or before 2nd March 2020. 

 

We require a contribution of £2.90; those children eligible for Pupil Premium funding (this includes all children who are 

entitled to free school meals) are able to take part at the reduced contribution of £1.75.  This is voluntary but if we do 

not receive adequate payment, the trip may be cancelled and not go ahead.  Please make Payment and Consent via 

ParentMail/PlusPay by 1st March 2020. 

 

If your child requires any prescribed medication during the trip, please contact the school for a medical form. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Guy-Ragan 

Yr 5 Leader 
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